
 

 
 

30th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of our Geography unit ‘How has the geography of Manchester changed over time?’, we 
are going to take the children on a walking tour of Chorlton to spot geographical changes over 
time. They will need to wear appropriate shoes and coats for a walk on the day. 
 
Due to it being a local visit, permission for this has already been given but we will need parent 
volunteers to come with us please. We will be staggering our leaving times (please see below) 
and we anticipate that the tour will take about an hour.  
 
4A - Mrs Craven 9.15am 
4B - Mr Burton 9.00am 
4C – Miss Jones 9.10am 
 
If you are able to help, please fill in the form below:   
 
https://forms.gle/WgCddZVMQUPrjkhs9  
 
We will confirm volunteers closer to the time and as ever, we would be very grateful for your 
support.  

Please ensure your child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 
arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the 
spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified. 

 
Many thanks,  
 
The Year 4 Teachers 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Geography Field Trip 
Friday 15th November 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/WgCddZVMQUPrjkhs9

